



Next Steps on the Materiality Project
As of 19 April 2011
1. Produce a letter to the IASB asking them to consider materiality in writing standards and include a statement in the disclosure section of any standard on materiality. This would be to encourage the IASB to make disclosures sound less like ‘requirements’. Materiality should be added to the next IASB meeting (July 2011). It may be worth speaking to the ASB about this too.
2. Important to highlight materiality in the upcoming release of the Revenue Recognition and Leases standard from the IASB.

3. Contact ICAS about feeding into their project for the IASB on disclosures.
4. Respond to the Financial Reporting Council’s consult on ‘Cutting Clutter’. Invite someone from the FRC to a future committee meeting to discuss the paper.
5. Respond to the IAASB – Evolving Nature of Financial Reporting consultation – which touches on materiality in relation to auditors.

6. Product a ‘plain english’ note about materiality for QCA corporate members to encourage companies to get involved in the debate.

7. Set up a meeting with Roger Marshall to examine a few sets of accounts and highlight which information in the reports is not material. It would be useful to have an auditor, an accountant, and an investor to compare their views on this.

